
Municipality of Brockton 
100 Scott Street, P.O. Box 68, 
Walkerton, ON N0G 2V0 

June 17, 2025 

Dear Mayor Peabody and Members of Council, 

The Kinette Club of Walkerton is hosting our 5th Fairytale Feast on October 25, 2025 at the 
Cargill Community Centre. Fairytale Feast brings in families from Brockton, and surrounding 
neighbourhoods to enjoy a locally prepared meal, interact with fellow children and characters in 
costume, and be treated like royalty for the afternoon.  

The Kinette Club of Walkerton has rented the Cargill Community Centre for this event in 2023, 
2019, 2018, and 2017. Historically, Fairytale Feast has brought in a total of over 1,600 
attendees.  

Tickets for Fairytale Feast will go on sale July 26, 2025, in preparation for the event this 
October. The cost of renting the Cargill Community Centre is approximately $755.00. 

We kindly ask that you consider donating towards the rental of the Cargill Community Centre 
which will help offset the cost of organizing this event which benefits Brockton residents and 
neighbouring families. 

The Kinette Club of Walkerton is a non-profit organization under Kin Canada with our 
headquarters based within Walkerton. 

We appreciate your consideration of our request. Please reach out should you have any 
questions. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Wells
President, Kinette Club of Walkerton 
walkertonkinettes@gmail.com 
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